
Dear partner 

  

We are sending you all the best from Kaiserslautern University of Applied Sciences, and hope 

that you are staying healthy during this difficult time. 

  

We have to inform you that - due to the uncertainty of how this global pandemic will develop in 

the upcoming months - we will not be able to proceed with our 3rd Best Practice Days 

„Admissions & Student-Service“ as planned. Because we want you to travel and be save, the 

staff training week will be postponed (not at November 4-6, 2020 anymore). This was not an 

easy decision and we considered alternative solutions, but your and our wellbeing comes first. 

  

The new date for our Best Practice Days is February 24-26, 2021. 

  

If you are interested to participate, please fill in the registration form here: https://www.hs-

kl.de/en/international/international-office/lehrendemitarbeiter/aus-der-welt-in-die-

pfalz/registration-best-practice-days We look forward to welcome you in Kaiserslautern in 

February 2021! 

  

Until then stay save! 

  

Kind regards 

  
 
  
Daniela Fleuren, M.A. M.A. 
Head of International Office 
_______________________________________________________ 
  
University of Applied Sciences Kaiserslautern 
International Office 
Campus Kaiserslautern 1 | Room A 220 
Morlauterer Straße 31 | 67657 Kaiserslautern 
  
Direct line: +49 631 3724-2725 | Mail: daniela.fleuren@hs-kl.de 
Office: +49 631 3724-2133 
URL: www.hs-kl.de/international/international-office 
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